

## **Read All About It!**

**Craven Literacy Council's Student Newsletter** 

Craven Literacy Council, 2507 A & F, Neuse Blvd., New Bern, N.C. 28562 Phone: (252) 637-8079—info@cravenliteracy.org

No. 61 September 2019



# Student Stories Please send us your stories or poems for the December newsletter





#### Our T-Shirt Story, by Traina ESL Class

On Tuesday, July 2, we made tie dye t-shirts. We were in class at the Literacy Council. We started with white t-shirts. At the end of class we had a t-shirt with many colors.

We learned new words and the steps to make t-shirts. We also learned about the different materials needed to make the t-shirts.

Our class members had fun making the t-shirts. It can be fun to learn new things. The t-shirts are beautiful.





\* \*

Mary Traina with Baw Meh, Pi Pi, Chay Meh, and Po Meh. Terrill Jones was invited to join us.

#### Dolphin Sighting, by Maria Chavez

One Sunday afternoon in August, my husband, my two sons Ricardo and Santos, and I were on our boat on the Neuse River close to Union Point in New Bern. We saw more than twenty dolphins jumping and coming around our boat. They were making noises, catching fish, and exploring the river. We had never seen that many dolphins close up. We felt that we were lucky to see them because this experience was one that we will never forget. This was a great moment for my children.





### **Congrats, New Citizens!**

We celebrate our students who have passed their citizenship interviews:

- ◆ Tu Chin Sung, tutors Daphne Jones & Ann Matthews
- ◆ Baw Meh, tutor Guy Ferrante
- ◆ August Htoo, tutor Mark Rosenbaum



